
Upcoming Events 

May 17, 5:15 pm 
Council Work Session 
City Hall 

May 17, 7:00 pm 
Regular City Council 
City Hall 

May 24, 4:15 pm 
Library Board 
Library 

May 24, 7:00 pm 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 

May 30 
Memorial Day 
Office Closed 

June 1, 8:00 am 
EDA 
City Hall 

June 6, 4:30 pm 
Parks Commission 
City Hall 

June 7, 5:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
City Hall 

June 7, 7:00 pm 
Regular City Council 
City Hall 

June 14, 7:00 p.m. 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 

Week Ending May 13, 2016 

Brian Fritsinger 

1307 Cloquet Ave 

Cloquet MN 55720 

Ph: 218-879-3347 

Fax: 218-879-6555 

Community Development 
Housing Development 
The Planning Commission recommended approval of 
the HRA’s proposed site plan for its housing project.  
The proposal from Sherman is headed back to the 
drawing boards for some refinements after the 
Commission recommended denial of Middle School 
reuse plan.  The EDA also recommended support of 

the HRA proposal. 

Miscellaneous 
Staff was involved in some business retention efforts 
this week.  Building permit activity remains steady 
with several roof, garage, deck and remodeling 
projects.  The Planning Commission also voted to 
approve amending the Zoning Ordinance to allow 
Humane Societies in the Cloquet Business Park.   

Public Works/Parks 
Lake Superior Water Line Leak 
The City continues to struggle with repairing the leak 
that I mentioned a couple of weeks ago.  After digging 
down to repair the leak it was found to be located in a 
casing directly under the railroad tracks.  This resulted 
in the repair being abandoned until a new plan could 
be developed.  It looks like it may be several more 
weeks before another effort to repair can be made 
due to the challenges in obtaining the necessary parts 
from suppliers.  

Water Study 
Staff continues to work with Progressive Engineers on 
the completion of a water treatment plant study.  

Miscellaneous 
The crew was busy this week repairing curbs and 
sidewalks as well as continuing our spring street 
sweeping efforts.  The Parks crew has been busy 
cleaning and dressing up some of the parks, and 
landscaping has been started at Pinehurst Park. 

Administration 
Personnel 
Staff participated in labor negotiations with the IAFF 
again this week. 

We’ve had a few new employees start work with the 
City over the past few weeks.  I’d like to welcome Ben 
Waller and Andrew Wappes as new Police Officers and 
Engineering Intern Patrick Kemper to the City.  We look 
forward to having you on the team and for your service 
to the citizens of our community! 

Also a reminder to all staff to review and complete the 
Life Insurance Enrollment Application you received in 
the mail this week.  The City has found a provider that 
provides a Term Life plan with some greater benefit and 
reduced rate than what is currently offered.  It is our 
intention to make this change on June 1st, so please 
submit your enrollment forms as soon as possible. 

The City continues to move forward with the hiring  
process associated to the pending retirement of Jim 
Prusak. 

Staff continues to review the City’s various personnel 
policies for potential updates and to streamline some of 
our internal processes related to Human Resource  
administration. 

SKB/Shamrock Landfill 
SKB held an informational meeting at the Carlton  
Transportation Building this past Tuesday night.  The  
company provided an overview of its goal to turn the 
existing industrial landfill into a MSW landfill.  There 
was a full house in attendance to hear the presentation. 

Scanlon Merger Study 
The study continues to be refined and potentially will 
be presented to the Council at the May 17th Council 
meeting.  

4th of July Festivities 
The Committee continues to meet on a regular basis to 
plan for the various events being planned for the 4th of 
July.  The City Council will be taking some actions  
authorizing portions of those events in upcoming 
meetings.  A contract has been entered with our  
fireworks supplier. 

“The speed of your success is limited only by your 

dedication and what you're willing to sacrifice.” 

      - Nathan Morris, Financial Coach 

    & Writer 

Other Information Attached: 

* May 10, 2016 MPCA Letter










